
Visit to different Schools 

 

Dr. Shikha Mittal, Dr. Poonam Sharma and Mrs. Mamta Mishra visited the different Solan Schools 
including MRADAV Public School, Gurukul International School, B.L. Central Public School, and Geeta 
Adarsh Vidyalaya on 11th July 2022. The students were counseled about the scope of Biotechnology and 
Bioinformatics. The students were also encouraged to participate in the event “Dr. Har Gobind Khorana - 
Remembering the legendary biochemist on his birth centenary” organized by the Dept. of Biotechnology 
and Bioinformatics, JUIT on 8th August 2022. Seventy students participated in this event in different 
competitions like; quiz competition, poster presentation and oral presentation. 

 

 

                                   


